
Dave LaMargie 
New Melody Tavern 
5213 Ballard Ave. N.W. 
Seattle.Washington 
98107 

Dear Dave LaMargie, 

l lSOA Forge Walk 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6H 3P9 
Canada 

Thank you for your interest in Lunar Adventures. I am responding to 
your contact with our agent Scott Lewis. 

I have enclosed a tape and promo for our band. I hope you enjoy our 
music, and can include it in your schedule in the September time frame that 
you discussed with Scott. 

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Lewis, or me at the 
above address or phone number. 

Yours truly, 

Coat Cooke 


